
You are cordially invited to  the  

Inaugural Luncheon of the  

Women in Engineering Club 

24 August 2017 

at the  

22nd International Conference on  

Digital Signal Processing– 50th Anniversary 

23-25 August 2017, London, United Kingdom 

 

The WIE Club … 

aims to encourage, promote, acknowledge and recognise the manifold 

contributions of women at the very cutting edge of engineering  

& 

is open to women and men from all engineering disciplines. 

 

Diversity is essential in Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics, 

and without a shadow of doubt, women add value to STEM! 

 

The WIE Club is hosting a special session on the impact of women in 

STEM, presented by WIE Club Chairperson, Dr. Paulina Chan. Our    

special session has a focus on disruptive technologies,  which will cause    

social changes affecting the whole of society. So, do come along and share 

your insights, plans and experiences with us. 

 


